
From:   Anthony Cimo   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   February 07, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0223-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,

Yes, this STA only for Eglin AFB.  When I filed the application, I checked a box to use the License for
Syracuse and Oakman as a template, and it brought along the other information.  Hopefully this clears up
any confusion.

V/R,
Anthony Cimo


